

THE GLENN GAZETTE

OCTOBER

2025

5300 Woodhill Road Minnetonka, MN 55345 952-352-1000

GlennSeniorLiving.com/Minnetonka

Follow us on Social Media



<u>Facebook</u> The Glenn Minnetonka





Meet The Glenn Minnetonka's Resident Council

Pictured left to right:

- Celine Watters: Fireside Suites Representative
- Jeanne Ward: Community Volunteer Representative
- Fred Zimmerman: Flex Living Representative
- Phillis Bennett: Flex Living Representative
- Phyllis Anderson: Flex Living Representative
- Bob Werner: Assisted Living Representative
- Margaret Keffler: Flex Living Representative
- Bob Sommerlad: Assisted Living Representative
- Jim Liska: Flex Living Representative
- Dick Dorr: Assisted Living Representative

THE GLENN GAZETTE

October Resident Birthdays

10/1: Vince Bangasser

10/1: Gerald Lynch

10/1: Mary Claire Remmington

10/2: Walt Eckhardt

10/5: Lowell Buss

10/6: Caroline Mooney

10/8: Fran Mullin

10/11: Kathryn Burns

10/15: Jancie Chasman

10/17: Margaret Bauer

10/20: Darwin Krueger

10/20: Esther Peterson

10/21: Sully Gilbert

10/23: Martha Hatcher

Happy Anniversary to Our Staff

Celebrating 14 Years:

Cheri Boeser

Celebrating 11 Year:

Fatou Fofanah

Celebrating 9 Years:

Kumba Camera & Fredrick Ntenga

Celebrating 7 Year:

Deacon Michael Nevin

Celebrating 2 Years:

Eileen Hartman

Celebrating 1 Year:

Renalda Mwalongo



October Staff Birthdays

10/4: Tineka Flah

10/5: Sophia Mccabe (Unidine)

10/5: Robert Omwamba

10/6: Palden Lhamo

10/10: Alee Wang

10/24: Kenzie Genz

10/25: Ruth Gray

10/26: A'riyah Crowder (Unidine)

10/28: Carissa Jacobson

10/30: Jamie Allen



Welcome New Staff Members

LPN:

Esther Jalloh

Resident Assistants:

Jamie Allen, Joyce Karpeh, & Douglas



In need of Tech Support for your cell phones or tablets?



Call Kenzie at 952-345-4410 or email her at MGenz@GreatLakesMC.com to set up a 1:1 appointment for assistance



FAMILY COUNCIL

Families have the right to meet with other family members at The Glenn Minnetonka. We have reserved the Chapel every



second Wednesday of the Month at 4:30 pm. Please note this meeting is not attended by a staff person, *unless a* request has been made in advance by a family for one to be present.

Carissa Jacobson: Assistant Executive Director is the designated staff member to provide support and follow-up as needed. She is happy to assist with coordinating a speaker if there is interest in a particular topic. Please contact Carissa at 952-345-4408 or at CJacobson@greatlakesmc.com if you have any questions. Thank you to all of our families!!!

Meet Our Leadership Team

Jen Zinnel

Executive Director

Carissa Jacobson

Assistant Executive Director

Julie Nichols

Director of Nursing

Cheri Boeser

Business Office Manager

Mona Lindemoen

Senior Business Office Manager

Alissa Dvorak

Community Life & Volunteer Director

Maddie Macgowan

Marketing Director

Deacon Michael Nevin

Pastoral Care Director

Paul Retterath

Maintenance Director

Pam Polus

Housekeeping Supervisor

Heidi Lerman

Unidine Dining Services Director

Mary Jane Lark

Salon Director & Beautician

If you have any concerns or feedback, please reach out to any of the staff above to receive assistance and follow-up

Attention Residents

In order to best serve each of you, it's important that we are aware of all residents who use oxygen and/or power recliners. In the event of an extended power loss, we need to ensure we know of the folks who may need additional support. Please check with the front desk to ensure you are on our list.